tcatholic School Culture

Mini Vinnies

Our Mini Vinnies have been doing an outstanding job living out the values of compassion and service. Thanks to your generosity, they recently donated many bags filled with warm winter items to support those in need to St Vincent's. What a fantastic effort!

This term, our Mini Vinnies are turning their attention to a Food Drive in support of St Vincent de Paul. They are collecting non-perishable food items to help families experiencing hardship. Donations can be sent to school and will be gathered by our Mini Vinnies team throughout Term 3.

Thank you for your ongoing support in helping our students make a real difference in the lives of others.

nn